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Hong Wang

From: Hong Wang on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, October 09, 2020 6:17 PM
To: 'Bicky Corman'
Subject: RE: Qualified Representative Request

Good Afternoon, Ms. Corman,  
 
Per your request below, we have added you as an interested person in Docket 20200170. 
 
If we may be of further assistance, please let us know. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

Hong Wang 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6770 
 
 
PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon 
request. Therefore, your e‐mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 
 

From: Bicky Corman <bcorman@bickycormanlaw.com>  
Sent: Friday, October 09, 2020 4:04 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Qualified Representative Request 
 
Dear Commission Clerk: 
 
By Order dated October 7, 2020, Document No. 10938-2020, issued in Docket No. 202020008-OT, I was authorized to 
appear as the qualified representative for EVgo.   
 
Please add me, on behalf of EVgo, as an interested person in Docket No. 20200170. 
 
Thank you in advance for your assistance. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Bernice I. Corman 
 

 

Bicky Corman Law PLLC 
1250 Connecticut Avenue, NW, Suite 700 
Washington, DC 20036 
202.261.3529 (office) 
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202.213.1672 (mobile) 
bcorman@bickycormanlaw.com 
bickycormanlaw.com 

 




